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STUDENT PROGRESS REPORTS TO PARENTS 
 

The following procedures will be used in reporting to parents: 
 

1. Number of Report Periods:  The school year is divided into four grading periods.  
Reports for grades 1-12 will be available to the parents on the Thursday following the 
close of the specific grading period, (the year-end report may vary from this 
procedure).  Kindergarten reports are issued three times a year, in November, 
January, and at the end of the school year. 

 
2. Parent-Teacher Conferences:  Four evenings will be scheduled into the yearly 

calendar for formal parent-teacher conferences.  Conferences will be scheduled with 
each child’s parents in grades K-6.  Conferences will be scheduled as needed with 
parents of students grades 7-12. 

 
 
Parents are able to access student grades and progress at any time (24 hrs) using the 
ProgressBook link on the school website and logging in. 


